
Dear Glencoe Community, 
 
What an amazing end to a great year! I want to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your 
support of our community this year, however that may have looked. I appreciate your 
partnership and trusting us with your most precious people. 
 
I also want to extend my appreciation to all of the volunteers and parents that helped make our 
end of year celebrations special. Field Day was a tremendous success! Congratulations to our 
5th graders who will be moving on to Middle School next year! We wish you the best of luck, 
Class of 2032! 
 
I wish you all an amazing summer full of sun, fun, and relaxation! I will send out the back to 
school letters with all the information you need when office staff returns in early-to-mid August. I 
am simultaneously excited for summer and know that I will miss all of the students. I look 
forward to welcoming you all back to school in late August! Enjoy your summer break! 
 
In appreciation, 
Katie 
 


